
Public Forum Written Statement Submission in Support of 

Planning Application Number 21/00288/F - Ferro 
 

 

I am a studio holder at Spike Island and regularly walks past the 
proposals site. 

 

It would be a huge shame for the city to not see this home completed, 
not to mention the detrimental impact it would have on the family who 

live there and who carried out the work with the understanding that the 
Council considered it suitable for the area. 

 

Once completed Ferro will contribute to the diverse use of the 
waterways, increasing the special interest to this sensitive location and 

enhancing the character of this residential area of the city docks. By 

combining the predominant cladding materials used within the 
conservation area, the functional family home it provides, is done so by 

using sustainable and eco friendly alternatives and rejuvenates a 

rundown vessel which was an eyesore, creating an innovative and 
affordable home and providing quality to the street scene.  
 

This proposal, including the works largely undertaken, has vast support 
from the local community and visitors to the area which the committee 

should give appropriate weight to when making their decision. 

 
Harriet Bowman 

Studio  

Spike Island 


